
 

 

 

ST IVES SCHOOL GUIDANCE ON SOCIAL DISTANCING 

Welcome to St Ives School: 

St Ives School is asking for the support and understanding of our visitors in helping us minimise 

the risk of COVID-19. 

St Ives School continues to follow guidance from Public Health England and therefore, we are 

now limiting access to the site to essential visitors only and by appointment only. 

If your visit to St Ives School is an essential one, we would nevertheless ask that you refrain 

from visiting if: 

• you have any symptoms of COVID-19 such as: a fever, a new continuous, dry cough or loss 

or change to your sense of smell or taste 

• you, or anyone in your household is required to self-isolate in accordance with Government 

guidelines. 

Along with all members of the St Ives community, any visitors to the School should wash their 

hands before leaving home, and on entering and leaving the buildings. Visitors should also use 

sanitiser at regular intervals throughout the day. 

The School is also operating as a COVID secure workplace and visitors must abide by strict 

social distancing protocols whilst on site. This includes staying a minimum of 2 metres from 

others and following the instructions of staff and signage where appropriate. 

We would also like to advise you that the School is currently operating a ‘no handshake’ policy 

for all members of its community. 

Our priority is to ensure our School remains a safe place for children, staff and all other 

members of our School community. Full details of our COVID-19 procedures can be found on 

our website. 

 


